Paragraph for Board Memo:

Christopher Aiston, Economic Development Consultant for the City of Batavia requested the
following records: “the number of CUSD 304 public school students presently residing in the
River North Condominiums on River Lane, located between Hamilton and Ford Streets in
downtown Geneva”

This FOIA request was received February 20, 2017 and responded to on February 22, 2017. It
took two District employees a total of 1 hour 5 minutes ($55.83) to respond to this FOIA request.
Total attorney time equaled 0 hours ($0).



